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Friday, 06 March 2020. 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This term we have been learning to retell the traditional story The Gingerbread Man we 
would like to finish this term with a special experience. 
 
On Thursday 26th March 2019 at 9.30am, we are planning to book ‘Boo to a Goose Theatre’ to 
act out an adapted Gingerbread Man story. Boo to a Goose theatre is a magical pop up 
story telling theatre with puppets, music and games which will be interactive and involve a 
multi –sensory performance. We will also end the show eating our own Gingerbread Men! 

 
 

 
 

This enrichment experience is a costed activity and so we will need to cover the costs relating to this 
experience through voluntary payments from parents.  
 
The cost of this experience is £4.50 per child which can be paid via the School Gateway. To help us 
with our end of financial year processes please can we ask that payments are made by Thursday 
12th March if possible. 
 
If you have any questions or comments about this experience, please do not hesitate to contact 
your child’s phase leader who will be happy to talk with you. 

 
 

Best Wishes 
 

Sarah Butler   
FS Phase Leader 
 

 


